
 

 

September 5, 2023 
 
Dear Kindergarten Families, 
  
We are looking forward to seeing you all in September 2023.  On Wednesday, September 6th we invite 
you and your child for a Kindergarten orientation in the library between 9:00am to 10:30am.  At this 
time, we will discuss the gradual entry process, school procedures, and students visit one of the 
Kindergarten/K1 classroom.  Please meet at the back door of the Library by 9am.  A sign will guide you to 
the library area.  You are not required to bring any thing for this orientation. 
 
As educators, we look forward to providing you and your children with the best possible experience and 
look forward to working with you as partners in supporting your child’s learning. 
 
The Kindergarten Program contributes to the continuing growth of young children's knowledge and 
understanding of themselves and their world.  Experiences are provided which help create awareness 
and appreciation of the changing world and help foster positive personal and social attitudes in young 
children. 

 
The Kindergarten program addresses the development of the whole child, integrating five areas of 
development:  

• social responsibility 
• emotional and social  
• intellectual 
• physical development 
• aesthetic and artistic 

 
The program reflects an understanding that children learn through active engagement and play, and that 
they represent their knowledge in a variety of ways. 
 
We look forward to working with you and your child this coming year! 
 
 
Ms. Douglas & Ms. Spurgeon 
Kindergarten Teachers 
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